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4th Sept 2020
Dear Parents,

Welcome Back
It has been a long time since most of our children were able to come to school so it was wonderful to welcome them all back this week. They have had a great start to the new school year and are clearly excited to be back in school.
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we have implemented many changes in school, from start and finish times to individual class bubbles. These changes were detailed in my letter of 17th July, which has been on our school website over the Summer.
Our priority is always to keep our children and school community as safe as possible and these changes are designed to reduce the risk of catching and spreading the virus as much as possible. This requires full support of all our families so that we protect, not only our own families, but also each other.

The main messages we are promoting in school are; minimising contact and maintaining distance between individuals and the importance of good hygiene e.g. frequent washing of hands. We are already getting used to the new drop-off and pick-up routines. If you have any doubt please check the school website. (stwilfs.com) Please try to spend as little time on the school premises as possible. 

Over the next few days each teacher will be sending out information about the curriculum and new routines which will help your child settle in to the new school year. One big change for all pupils is that on the day their class has P.E. your child will be asked to come to school in their P.E. kit and they will remain in that P.E. kit all day. As we are approaching colder weather children are allowed to wear dark tracksuit bottoms.
Attached to this letter is a new home school agreement which I would like all parents to read, sign and return to school. To further help with preventing the spread of viruses we are looking to reduce letters we send out from school so could you also please include any email address(es) where you would like us to send future letters.
Yours sincerely
Ray Moloney

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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